
SHRIMP CEVICHE
fresh lime marinade, orange,

avocado, tomato, onion,
cilantro, crispy plantains  11.5

HULI HULI SMOKED BEEF
jasmine rice, miso butter

oyster mushrooms, edamame,
smoked onion rings 24.5

JERK CHICKEN SANDWICH
hawaiian bun, ginger slaw,

curry pickles, fries 14.5

HOT BLONDIE
chocolate sauce, 

vanilla ice cream  8.5



ICEHOUSE HIGHBALL
deep eddy lemon vodka, 
creme de menthe,
lemonade  12

HOW THE GROG 
STOLE CHRISTMAS
aged rum, overproof rum,
brandy, amaro, allspice
dram, cinnamon syrup,
grapefruit, lime  13

GINGERSNAP  
brandy, orange liqueur,
cinnamon syrup, 
ginger syrup, lemon  12

SNOWFLAKE SUNBURN
overproof rum, brandy,
orgeat, pear liqueur,
cointreau,cinnamon syrup,
lemon  13

EGGNOG*
overproof rum, cognac, 
egg, cream  12

*THESE ITEMS CONTAIN RAW OR UNDER COOKED ANIMAL FOODS. CONSUMING RAW OR UNDER COOKED MEATS, POULTRY, SEAFOOD,
SHELLFISH, OR FRESH EGGS MAY INCREASE YOUR RISK OF FOOD BORNE ILLNESS, ESPECIALLY IF YOU HAVE CERTAIN MEDICAL CONDITIONS.



YULETIDAL WAVE  
bourbon, aged rum, brandy,
licor 43, allspice dram, 
pear liqueur, pineapple, 
lemon  13.5

TEA & KRAMPUS
jamaican rum, dark rum,
allspice dram, blackberry
liqueur, pineapple, lime, 
vanilla syrup, angostura  13.5

HOT BUTTERED RUM  
blended overproof rum, 
winter spice mix, 
cinnamon stick   12

SANTA’S SIDECAR
dark rum, passion fruit
liqueur, lime  12

HOLLY JOLLY PUNCH
jose cuervo, pomegranate, grapefruit,

lime, ginger syrup, ginger beer  12



THE ISCO CAROL
sung to the tune of “my favorite things”

snowflakes on palm fronds
and rum in our glasses

seasonal cocktails
to please thirsty masses
ginger and bourbon and
nutmeg-topped drinks
these are a few of our

favorite things


